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similar to coin master you can collect stickers that come
in packs these stickers belong to specific albums and
completing an album earns you rewards including free
rolls you can acquire stickers through gameplay events or
daily logins don t fret too much about chasing them down
as you can trade duplicates with friends or join trading
groups on facebook inviting friends to join and play
monopoly go can be rewarding each time a friend starts
playing the game through your invitation you earn 30 free
rolls so go ahead and invite as many friends as you can
to bolster your dice collection inviting friends to join and
play monopoly go can be rewarding each time a friend
starts playing the game through your invitation you earn
30 free rolls so go ahead and invite as many friends as
you can to bolster your dice collection similar to coin
master you can collect stickers that come in packs these
stickers belong to specific albums and completing an
album earns you rewards including free rolls you can
acquire stickers through gameplay events or daily logins
don t fret too much about chasing them down as you can
trade duplicates with friends or join trading groups on
facebook
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